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Once again at Powis we are supporting Rabbit Awareness Week and 
will be offering FREE health checks with a qualified nurse or a vet 
throughout the week; there will also be goody bags and offers on food 
and hay. Please phone NOW to book an appointment - 01384 372849. 

Our reception area will become a rabbit zone that week – we would 
love to receive photos of your rabbits and guinea pigs via Facebook and 
colouring and drawing by your children. There will also be colouring 
facilities to occupy any bored clients. Please see Facebook for more 
details.

Rabbit Awareness Week 
9th to 17th May
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The warmer weather can present our pets and their owners with some 
unwanted visitors – fleas and worms. These are not only inconvenient 
but potentially very dangerous. Regular preventative treatment is 
recommended. 

The treatments we use for flea and parasite protection are mainly 
prescription only medicines. This means we have to have seen your 
pet to be able to prescribe them. Give us a call and see if your pet 
needs a check up. 

The flea/wormer check up is FREE OF CHARGE and a good opportunity 
for your pet to have an MOT and for you to get plenty of advice on 
keeping flea free.

Did you know that with effect from April 2016 it will be a legal 
requirement to have your dog microchipped. If your dog is not yet 
chipped why wait? 

All dog owners have experienced that wave of relief when their dog 
reappears after chasing after a squirrel or another dog. But what if 
your dog manages to really get himself lost? That’s where the chip 
comes in and we can help.

Don’t wait any longer – ensure your dog’s safe return and make sure 
that you comply with the law. 

Chipping your pet is only £14.84, a small price 
for peace of mind.

Has Spring Sprung?

Is your dog or cat  
microchipped?
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Powis Vets is  
having a facelift!
No, not botox injections or a nose job but a welcome 
refresh of the building. Just ignore the scaffolding as 
it’s business as usual throughout the redecoration, and 
if you would like to actually watch paint dry check out 
the updates on Facebook!

Opening Hours
Weekdays:	 8.30am – 7.00pm

Saturday:	 9.30am – 12noon

Consulting Hours
Weekdays:	 9.00am – 10.30am 
	 2.30pm – 4.30pm 
	 5.00pm – 7.00pm

Saturday:	 9.30am – 12noon

Sunday:	 Emergencies only

Consultations are by appointment only, please  
call the surgery to book.

19 Audnam
Wordsley
Stourbridge
West Midlands DY8 4AJ
T: 01384 372849
W: www.powisvets.co.uk

We are delighted to let you know that we have recently been approved 
by the Royal College of Veterinary Surgeons as a Small Animal Accredited 
General Practice. 

This is formal recognition that Powis Vets is a primary care practice 
that has achieved the highest standards of clinical care, and that we 
encompass the facilities required for veterinary nurse training. 

We are very proud of this achievement, which has been attained as a 
result of the hard work of our team and the loyal support of our clients.

Follow us on Facebook
Powis & Partners Veterinary Surgeons is now on Facebook. We are 
posting daily and there are some lovely pictures to see. The page has 
also in it’s short life been responsible for 2 lost cats and 2 dogs being 
reunited with their owners.

To join our furry Social Network just type “Powis & Partners” into the 
Facebook search box and make us happy by clicking on “Like”! All 
comments, feedback, funny animal postings and news will be very 
welcome!

News by email
If you would like to receive future updates by email, please email 
practicemanager@powisvets.co.uk  stating “Please subscribe the 
(your surname) family” as the subject of the email. We’ll then add 
you to our mailing list, easy as that!

We will periodically send emails to keep you up to date with any special 
offers or health warnings that may be applicable to your pets. We would 
love you to subscribe to our mailings as we do believe it is important to 
keep in touch with you and we hope you consider this to be a very “user 
friendly” way of doing so.

Powis Vets 
Achieves 
Accolade


